From: Campbell, Julia 
Sent: Tuesday, November 05, 2013 12:05 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Trip to Detroit

Mr. Berlin,

The Mayor traveled to Detroit, MI on October 27, 2013 to participate in the Yeshiva Dinner. He accepted reasonable airfare and ground transportation from the organization for the trip . The organization also offered to cover hotel accommodations, airfare and ground transportation expenses for one security detail which we accepted for Brian Thompson. Please let me know if you need anything additional.
Thank you,

Julia

Julia Campbell

Director, Scheduling and Advance

Office of Mayor Rahm Emanuel

